
FEDERIL CONSISTENCY RE\'IE\Yr NOTICE 

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing thc proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable program policies. Project proponents have fdiled a statement and 
accompanying information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these 
policies. This information is available for public inspection at the CZM Office. Written comments may be 
submitted to the CZM Office within twenty-one days of the publication date of this Enr,2,onmentu/Monitor.or 
as otherwise noted below. Send hard copies of your comments to Rohert.Boeri@state.ma.us. 

Anyone having techtl~cnl questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end 
of each notice below. Anyone having questions regarhug the public comment process, or having comments 
on any project listed below should contact: 

Rohcrt L Boen, P~olect Rcv~cw Coordmator 

blassachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 

251 Cause\vay Street, Su~te 800 

Boston, hLA 02114 

617-626-1050 


The Environmental Protection Agency, New England, intends to issue the NPDES general permit for 
dewatering activity discharges in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts and the State of New Hampshire. 
Contact Todd Callaghan 617-626- 1233. 
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